Responses of Canada September 10, 2003

Part Il

Please provide the Committee with copies of the text of the Convention on the Rights of
the Child in all official languages of the State party as well as in other languages or
dialects, when available. If possible, please submit these texts in electronic form.

The Convention on the Rights of the Child is available in both of Canada’s official languages,
English and French, on the Web site of the Department of Canadian Heritage, at
www.pch.gc.ca/progs/pdp-hrp/.
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